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Quarterly Meeting  Tuesday December 11, 2012 10:30 a.m.. At Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

   There were 56 Pensioners in attendance 

 

Treasurer’s Report $3,425.20 

LAST ALARM  John Fisher – 89 Years  Gil Desjarlais – 64 yrs 

Good & Welfare Jim Howcroft, Harold Schatz,  Thomas Kearney,  Al Mitchell 

A check in the amount of Two Hundred Dollars (200.00) was given to the Macassa Bay Yacht 

 Club for the Food Bank. Also a Letter of Appreciation for all that they have done for us. 

Thanks to all who attended the Warplane Heritage & the Cenotaph on Rememberance Day. 

Article 3 Dues Five Dollars on a Voluntary Basis, if paying by check make it out to HFDPA & send to Fred 

Morse, 245 East 16
th
 St, Hamilton, ON L9A 4J7, if you have already paid, we thank you. 

Article 6 Nominations for the Executive – in March , voted on in June. 

Article 8 Ammendments to the Constitution & By-Laws – to be in writing to the Secretary by the March 

meeting and voted on in June. 

Both 6 & 8 to be in the March Letter. 

Don Skarratt 289 pensioners & spouses in the HMRF 

Don Alford Pre 1948 Pensioners – 12 

Marve Allemange union insurance has been changed to Equitable Life of Canada. Any questions call Marve at 905-

648-1269. 

Chuck Wilson Website working fine 

John Verbeek Book on “History of Hamilton Fire Department” – black & white $60.00 

colour - $160.00 call John at 905-628-1380, Ext 7763 

Manulife If you have problems with Manulife, call Union Secretary, Ron Summers 

Phone 905-928-0176. Email rsummers@cogeco.ca  

Email Call Mike Jackson  Moved: Call Fred Morse 

Raise HMRF & OMERS 1.8%  CPP 1.9% 

Next Meeting Tuesday March 12, 2013, 10:30 a.m.. At Macassa Bay Yacht Club. 

 

 

Fred Morse, sec 
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